
 

 
  Early Years and Childcare 

 

Supporting Bereaved Children  
in the Early Years 
 
A training course offering Early Years Foundation 
Stage practitioners the opportunity to gain 
knowledge about the impact a death could have on 
children in their setting.   
 
This course will offer delegates the opportunity to 
learn key strategies in dealing with this issue and 
being able to provide the appropriate support. 

Death and dying is part of life, but as adults we find it 
difficult to talk with children about these issues, and 
we are often not quite sure about what support 
young children need and what their understanding is. 

Statistics suggest that between 2% and 3% of children  
under five in Britain will lose a parent, main carer or sibling through death. 

The aims of this session are:  

• To increase your awareness of the issues surrounding bereavement in young 
children. 

• To help you feel more confident about supporting bereaved children and their 
parents or carers. 
 

***Delegates need to access a microphone and camera during the course; therefore, it 
is recommended that the training is undertaken on a computer/laptop*** 

 

Summer 2024 

Code Venue Date Time 

M299  Online Wednesday 19 June 6.30pm-9pm 
 

Target audiences and cost 
Childminders 
Early Years Settings 
School Nurseries &  
Reception Classes 
 
£0 – Fully funded 

Training provider 
Cherie Pointon, Educational 
Psychology & Specialist 
Support Service 

Apply 
online 
via Norfolk’s 

Provider Portal 

https://fiso.norfolk.gov.uk/synergy/eyprovider/ProviderHomePageTraining.aspx

